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Mr David Spencer 
Planning Inspector 
c/o Mr Ian Kemp 
Programme Officer 
16 Cross Furlong 
Wychbold, Droitwich Spa 
Worcestershire 
WR9 7TA 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Spencer 
 
Examination of Plan:MK – request to recommend main modifications 
 
When we submitted Plan:MK to the Planning Inspectorate on 29 March 2018, the covering 
letter included a request for the appointed Inspector to recommend any such main 
modifications that he/she considers necessary to make the Council’s submitted plan sound 
and legally compliant. 
 
So that this request may be enshrined within a published examination document, I should like 
to reaffirm that, in accordance with section 20(7C) of the Planning and Compulsory Purchase 
Act 2004 (as amended), the Council formally requests you to recommend any such main 
modifications that you consider to be necessary to make the submitted version of Plan:MK 
sound and legally compliant. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
John Cheston 
Development Plans Manager 
 

Place Directorate 
Development Plans Team 
 
 

Reply to John Cheston  
Call 01908 252480 Ref   
E-mail john.cheston@milton-keynes.gov.uk 
Date:      2 October 2018 
 


